Recreation Center Playground Shade Structure

What is Happening at the Recreation Center
Playground?

The City of Durango Parks and Recreation Department is
making improvements to the playground facility at the
Recreation Center. This project involves the installation of
a shade structure over the playground facility. The post
and frame of the structure will be installed this fall with
the shade fabric being installed in the spring.

The Recreation Center playground will be closed from
Monday, November 27th to Friday, December 8th for the
installation of the shade structure’s post and framing.

Thank you for your patience. Additions to the playground
area are scheduled to be complete by December 8, 2017.

Questions may be directed to:
rec@durangogov.org or 970- 375-7321

Visit durangogov.org/parksandrecreation for more
information and select the current projects link under
news and events.
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